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Journal of developing drugs

From: George Perry <George.Perry@utsa.edu>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2015 6:30 AM

To: Editor: Pharmaceutical Analytical Chemistry: Open Access

Cc: Chloe Bethea

Subject: Re: Invitation for Editorial Board

I accept 

 

Chloe will send the requested material 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Sep 10, 2015, at 4:50 AM, Editor: Pharmaceutical Analytical Chemistry: Open Access <editor.pac@omicsinc.com> 

wrote: 

Dear  Dr. George Perry, 

 

We cordially invite you to be as an Editorial Board Member for the Pharmaceutical Analytical Chemistry: 

Open Access 

OMICS is successfully publishing quality open access journals with the support from scientists like you. We are aware 

of your reputation for quality of research and trustworthiness in related field and that is why you have been chosen as 

an Editorial Board Member. 

OMICS uses Editorial Manager® for quality review process. Editorial Manager® is an online submission and review 

system. Authors may submit manuscripts and track their progress through the system, hopefully to publication. 

Reviewers can download manuscripts and submit their opinions to the editor. Editors can manage the whole 

submission/review/revise/publish process. Publishers can see what manuscripts are in the pipeline awaiting publication. 

E-mail is sent automatically to appropriate parties when significant events occur. 

All works published by OMICS are under the terms of the Creative Commons Attribution License. This permits 

anyone to copy, distribute, transmit and adapt the work provided the original work and source is appropriately cited. 

OMICS supports the Bethesda statement on Open Access publishing. 

We may again assure you of international quality and standards of our articles published in our journals, using state

the-art prominent reviewers and editorial board. We also assure you of our best co-operation always. 

If you are interested, you are requested to send your Biography (150 words), Research Interests, Photo

records. 
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We look forward to a close and lasting scientific relationship for the benefit of scientific community. 

  

With Regards, 

Jason Oliver 

Editorial Assistant 

Pharmaceutical Analytical Chemistry  

731 Gull Ave, Foster City 

CA 94404, USA 

Phone: +1-650-268-9744 

Fax: +1-650-618-1414 

  


